Jinder Ubhi

From: John Sercombe

Sent: 27 February 2018 19:48

To: Londonplan

Subject: Draft New London Plan: Suburban New Housing Targets

Dear Mayor,
40 years ago we moved into our present home in Bromley Town Centre just a few steps from the central section of the High Street.
In the last 5 years we have become surrounded by tower blocks of flats which become higher and bulkier with each new application. Even larger, more monstrous plans

have already been agreed or are in the pipeline which on their own will further dwarf and constrain our living space.

Bromley Council is finding it nigh impossible to deliver on the current impost of 641 dwellings per year. To increase this number to 1,245
or 12,450 over 10 years is unachievable without even taller and bulkier blocks of flats in the Town Centre.

We trust that these targets will be reconsidered and severely reduced in the final version of the New Plan.
Yours faithfully,

John and Meriel Sercombe

27 February 2018.
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